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Calendar 

 

 

October: 

15th Waterlea Welcome Assembly 

9.30am 

16th Junior School at Tim Bray 

Production “Greedy Cat” 

17th NZ Election Voting in Hall 9am-7pm 

19th-23rd Niuean Language Week 

20th Interschool Cross Country 

26th Labour Day - Public Holiday 

26th-30th Tokelau Language Week 

27th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 
 

November: 

4th & 5th Whole School Vision Testing 

10th PTA Funded Playhouse Show 

“Chilled” 2pm (this is a new date) 

12th Wero Trip Rm 7 

14th Diwali 

16th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

19th Wero Trip Rm 8 & 9 

20th Wero Trip Rm 5 & 6 

21st PTA Quiz Night 

24th Interschool Athletics Competiition 
 

December: 

7th Board of Trustees Meeting 7pm 

8th Graduation Ceremony 11.30am-1pm 

9th Year 6 Dine and Dance 6.30-8.30pm 

10th Year 1&2 Athletics Whanau Day 9-

11am 

14th Last day of school for 2020 
 

February 2021: 

3rd Wananga Day (Short meeting with 

child’s teacher) 

4th First full day of school 

 

 

2021 Dates 

Term 1—Wednesday 3 February to 

Friday 16 April  

Term 2—Monday 3 May to Friday 9 July 

Term 3—Monday 26 July to Friday 1 

October 

Term— 4  Monday 18 October to 

Wednesday 15 December 

 

 

 

 

WATERLEA  

WEEKLY 
Great Learning Happens at Waterlea by Connecting with  

our Community, Culture, World and Future  
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula, Ni Hau, 

Namaste,  Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Fakalofa, Lahi Atu,  

Vinaka, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Hola, Huan Ying, Jó Napot  

Sagutom, Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте  

       14 October 2020 

It's been great to see so many of our tamariki return for our fourth term of 

learning. Let’s hope we all enjoy an uninterrupted term where we get to do 

all the things we have planned.  A special welcome to the new children and 

their teacher, Jo Davidson, who started on Monday in Room 23 which is set 

up in the library. Tomorrow we get to officially welcome all new students to 

Waterlea at our Waterlea Welcome Assembly. Please join us for this 

welcome at 9.30am in the David Lange Hall. Please also have a look at our 

calendar to the left on the sidebar so you can pop any important dates into 

your own calendars.  

 

As we have mentioned, the restrictions that were in place have been 

removed under Alert Level 1 so parents do have access to the school site, 

office and classrooms as usual. In terms of Alert Level 1, I found this lovely 

cartoon in the paper about being a ‘lert’ . It is a  good reminder to all of us of 

some important things to be mindful of - so check it out below.  

Just a couple of things to remember as the weather improves, it is time to 

start wearing sun hats again at school. All classrooms have sunscreen that 

children can use and as from after labour weekend we will be asking 

children to put on sunscreen and wear hats before break times. If your child 

is allergic to the usual sunscreen you may like to pop a bottle of the one you 

use at home into their bags. Also we are continuing our breakfast and lunch 



clubs this term. It’s a busy time of the year and providing  

breakfast and lunch for tamariki is a small way we can help all 

our whanau.  

 

Lucky Book Club 

The latest issue of the book club is going home with children 

this week. Orders can only be made through the Loop System 

with online payments by next Wednesday 21. We do not 

accept cash orders. If you have any queries please 

contact library@waterlea.school.nz. 

Waterlea gains points from these orders to spend on books 

and equipment so we really appreciate your support!  

 

Lost Property… please check! 

We have an overflowing collection of lost property located in 

the hall foyer. Please have a look to see if anything belongs to 

your child - there are shoes, fleeces, jackets, toys… all sorts! 

Please ensure your child’s items are named and anything 

valuable is handed in to the office for safekeeping. 

 

PTA News 

Waterlea Quiz Night - Through the Decades! 

We are SO excited to bring you this year's  Waterlea Quiz 

Night! 

Get your table of 10 together and decide on your costumes for 

the theme: THROUGH THE DECADES. This is a nod to 

Waterlea School turning 65 this year. Be quick though... we 

have a limit of 2 tables for each decade, and this event always 

sells out. More info on the poster. Email us to 

book: waterleapta@gmail.com 

 

Village Eats Cookbook 

Don't forget to order your cookbook - they are perfect for 

Christmas gifts and will arrive late November. Over 200 tried 

and true family recipes all presented in a beautiful hard cover 

book. $40 each, with all proceeds going towards our new 

junior playground. Email village.eats.mb@gmail.com to order 

your copies. 

 

Calendar Art - Last Week to Order! 

Last day for calendar art orders is this coming Monday 19. 

Calendars, notebooks, diaries and mousepads are available 

and make great gifts… this year they can feature your child’s 

art or any photo you upload! To order please go to 

www.kidsartworks.com and use your child’s code that went 

home with them at the end of last term. If you need the code  

again please contact us at waterleapta@gmail.com. 

 





 




